
Bressingham and Fersfield Parish Council  

Clerk: Mike Mortimer, Lime Tree Farmhouse, Common Road, Shelfanger, Norfolk IP22 2DR 

  Tel:  01379 642763  email:bandf.pc@outlook.com 

Summons to:  All Parish Councillors                 

 

Meeting of the Parish Council 

Monday the 3rd of April 2017 at 7.00 

at the Village Hall 

AGENDA   

             

1            Apologies 

2            Declaration of Interests 

3            To agree the minutes of the meeting of the 6th of March 2017 

4            Matters arising from the minutes 

5            Planning 

              2017/0636 Blooms - 2 illuminated entrance signs 

              2017/0595 Lodge Barn, Algar Road – paint exterior 

              2017/0562 Agricultural building, Airfield Road – prior approval 

6            Broadband 

7            Date of next meeting  

      

           Mike Mortimer 

           Parish Clerk  
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Bressingham and Fersfield Parish Council 

            

Minutes of the Meeting held on the 3rd of April 2017 
 

The meeting opened at 7.00 p.m . 

 

Present 
Councillors –  Chair, Mr R Hewitt, Mr D Hodges, Mr K Traynier, Mr D Neville and Mr R Spall. 

Also present was the clerk Mr M Mortimer. 

 

Apologies 

 Mr J Kemp and Mrs A Lawson 

 

2  Declaration of Interests  

 None 

 

3      To agree the minutes of the 6th of March 2017   
The minutes were agreed.  

 

4 Matters arising from the minutes 

Mr Traynier reported that he had had communication with the police regarding speed checks and 

that the response was positive with further action promised. Mr Spall asked if a speed check site 

could be established in High Road in the direction of Pillar Box Corner and the clerk was asked to 

pursue the matter. 

Mr Hewitt pointed out that the staffing at Highways had changed at that the PC now needed to 

establish a relationship with Mr Best who had replaced Mr Overland. 

 

5 Planning 

Approval was recommended for 2017/0595 Lodge Barn, Algar Road, 2017/0710 Norbank, School 

Road, and 2017/0725 Valley Farm, The Valley.  

In the case of 2017/0636 Blooms – illuminated signs  - The PC felt recommendation to approve or 

refuse was  not possible without further information and the clerk was asked to  inform South 

Norfolk of its position. 

     

6     Broadband 
Mr Hewitt stressed the importance of registering an interest in high speed Broadband pointing out 

that there was information on the website and asking councillors to encourage as many people as 

possible to register interest. 

   

7 Any other matters 

None. 

  

 

 

The meeting closed at 7.45. The next meeting will be on the 8th of May at St Andrew’s. 


